
Hello Mill Creek, it is Friday, April 25th.   
 
Students, a reminder that crop tops, spaghetti strap shirts and dresses,  short shorts that show your bottom, 
hoods, hats, and slippers are not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn. Please do not wear these 
items, or you will be dress-coded. 
 
Shoutout to our tennis team for battling hard in yesterday’s match against the Wayland Wildcats and the heat. 
While we came up short overall this time, our players showed great effort, sportsmanship, and team spirit on the 
court. Way to give it your all Panthers.  
If you have lost any jewelry, please go to the office to describe it, it might just be in the lost and found.  
The gym is open today for anyone wishing to use a PROS Pass for open gym during advisory. Teachers, have 
your students line up with their pros passes at your door so you can check them on their way out after 
announcements. 
 
The art show starts this Monday April 28th from 6-8PM. After that, the art show will be open Tuesday through 
Thursday from 4-6PM.  
 
A reminder to 7th grade students that the application for Spanish 1 was sent to your parent or guardian this 
week. Please check in with them if you are interested in taking Spanish next year to make sure they fill out the 
form. The deadline to apply is May 9. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


